
 

 

 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Introduction…   
I hope everyone is 

enjoying the extra hours 
of daylight and warmer 

weather. The transition 
into spring has been 

most benefical to your 
children as we have 

been able to 

incorporate outdoor 
activities into their 

learning experiences. 
The physical activities 
and added vitamin D 
into their routines has 

contributed to an 
added positive energy 

for learning.  

In English Language,  

We have been 
examining the 

importance of home, 
family and belonging 

in unit four of our 
Keystone books and I 

have enjoyed learning 
more about Polish 
customs from the 

students. The students 
recently completed a 
project that expanded 

on the cuisine they 

were raised on. 
Furthermore, the 

students also began 
work on a T.V news 
presenting project 

which further 
developed their 

listening and 
speaking skills.  

In Mathematics,  
We learned how to 

calculate the surface 
area and volume of 
cylinders as well as 

the difference 
between 

supplementary, 
complementary and 

alternate angles.   
     In Social Studies,  

We created 
campaign posters 

and slogans for 
confederation era 

candidates in 

Canada. In Science,  
We looked at the 

functions of a 
watershed and 

possible soloutions to 
the future water 

crisis.Happy March! 
Mr. Joseph 

April 6TH and 7Th parent 
teacher interviews 
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